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From: webmaster(@shorelinewa.gov

Sent: Saturday, March 19, 2022 12:02:02 PM

To: City Council

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Contact the City Council
Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the City Council

Date & Time: 03/19/2022 12:01 pm

Response #: 549

Submitter ID: 46611

IP address: 2601:601:8480:79f0:6447:e409:bc12:640f

Time to complete: 8 min., 31 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. (o) Don't Know

2. (o) Email

3. Meleana Ipsdor

4. 1625 N 185th St

5. 2065423532

6. meleana8@hotmail.com

7. Save our trees. It seems incredibly stupid to be cutting down mature trees to widen our sidewalks. You can put a grid around the base of the
current trees and still widen the sidewalks. There isn't that much foot traffic where people would be needing to pass each other side by side. They
can take turns, just like we give each other room now during the Pandemic. What are the designers thinking? | swear, the changes taking placein
Shoreline are NOT GOOD! You are buidling more housing to bring in more people; only to remove trees, green areas, wetlands, etc. We are crowded
enough. Instead, you should be concentrating on getting the homeless, drug addicts, bums, and criminals out of our city. | know many neighbors
that have moved out of Shoreline because of these problems. They are disgusted with your decisions and lack of cleaning up the city. The crime is
out of control!

Thank you,

City of Shoreline
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